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Dear parents and guardians,

Making the Most of HKDSE Preparation Break

Please pay attention to the following items:

Making the Most of HKDSE Preparation Break

Form 6 students will begin their HKDSE preparation break on 6™ March (Thursday), during which
there will be no classes to allow students to focus on their revision. Teachers in various subjects have also
prepared group study sessions, tutorial classes, training for the English Language (Paper 4) oral
examination, and post-mock assessments.

Additionally, students are welcome to return to school on designated school days to study in the
library and meet with teachers for individual guidance. Last year's graduating class made great use of their
preparation break, achieving ideal results, with over 60% of students gaining admissions through the Joint
University Programmes Admissions System (JUPAS). Beyond academic results, students benefited from
encouragement from their peers and teachers, which significantly helped them overcome difficulties and
foster personal growth for the future.

We encourage parents to motivate their children to engage with their teachers during this preparation
break and work together towards success.

Should you have any further questions, please contact the class teachers.

Yours faithfully,

VA
(Wong Kit)




The reply slip should be submitted by 20" February.

Student Name: Class: Class No.:

2024-2025 Reply Slip for School Circular Issue No. 16
(Suitable for F.6 students)

Dear Mr. Wong,

[ am well informed with the above information.

Parent’s signature: Date:




